
 NEHA 2017 Rule Changes 
 

Disclaimer: This is just intended to be a quick summary of the changes. See the rules for the actual changes. 

 
General Regulation Changes 
 
Kent Everding replaced Walter Clark on the Classification Committee. 
 

Classification Changes  
 
No changes for 2017. 
 

Technical and Safety Changes  
 
A compressed air horn is now mandatory on all vehicles and must be secured to the vehicle within the reach of the 
driver. Various methods of securing may be acceptable including zip ties as long as the tech inspector feels it won’t 
come loose in a crash. 
 
 
 


